
 

BIG BEAR LAKE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ADOPTION OF FINAL BUDGET 

JUNE 22, 2015 

(BBL15-04) 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at 6:30 p.m. on June 22, 2015, the Board of Directors of the 

Big Bear Lake Fire Protection District (Fire District) will hold a public hearing at a Special 

meeting held jointly with City Council at the Big Bear Lake Civic Center – Hofert Hall, 39707 

Big Bear Blvd, Big Bear Lake, CA to consider adopting a resolution approving the Fire District’s 

Fiscal Year 2015/16 Budget. 

     

Please address written responses to the Fire District Board Secretary, P. O. Box 2830, Big Bear 

Lake, CA 92315.  A complete copy of the proposed resolution is available for review at 41090 

Big Bear Blvd., Big Bear Lake, CA.  

 

Any person can appear and be heard in support or opposition to the proposal at the time of the 

meeting.  If you challenge the action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues 

which you or someone else raised at the public meeting described in the notice, or in written 

correspondence delivered to the Fire Board at or before the public meeting. 

 

The Fire District wishes to make all of its public meetings accessible to the public.  If you need 

special assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact the Board Secretary at 909/866-

7566, fax 909/866-8288, e-mail dmarschinke@bigbearfire.org.  Notification 48 hours prior to the 

meeting will enable the Fire District to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to 

this meeting. 

 

 

Dawn E. Marschinke 

Board Secretary 
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